
New Jersey Water Supply Authority Meeting Notice: 
 
A regular meeting of the New Jersey Water Supply Authority is 
scheduled at 2:00 p.m. on Monday, April 5, 2021.  Pursuant to the 
declared COVID-19 Public Health Emergency and State of Emergency, 
and in order to maintain recommended social distancing practices, the 
meeting shall be conducted by means of teleconference.  Consequently, 
the Authority offices will not be open during the meeting and the public 
will not be admitted to the office.  
  
The public may attend the meeting by teleconference call.  To join the 
meeting by telephone, please dial the conference phone number and 
enter the access code:  
  
Telephone number:  877-226-8189 
Access code:  2931439 
  
 


